
 
From: Elspeth Ingleby 
Sent: 22 July 2020 12:28
To: Ailsa Teasdale
Subject: RE: NYM/2020/0381/AGRP - land at Brickyard, Ruswarp
 
Hi Ailsa
 
I have looked at the measure proposed by the applicant for washing footwear and
wheels and they are adequate. I am glad to see that no spoil is to be removed from site.
I have no objection to permission being granted.
 
Thanks
 
Elspeth
 



From:

Cc: Planning
Subject: NYM/2020/0381/AGRP - land at Brickyard, Ruswarp
Date: 29 June 2020 15:04:52

Deal Ailsa
 
I have no objection to this application, however I note that the field in which the barn is
to be erected is known to have had records of Himalayan balsam in 2013 and 2016.
Eradication of the balsam has not been reported. On this basis I would request that a
condition is used to require appropriate biosecurity controls to be maintained during the
construction phase when it is reasonable to assume a number of vehicle movements to
and from the site will be required which could cause spread of seeds to other areas.
Appropriate controls would include wheel washing of vehicles when leaving the site and
inclusion of boot washing facilities for anybody working on the site. Spoil from the site
should not be transferred elsewhere unless treated as potentially hazardous waste and
disposed of appropriately.  
 
Many thanks
 
Elspeth
 
 
Elspeth Ingleby MACantab ACIEEM

Ecologist
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
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